Hello! My name is Rebekah Baughman and I am a counseling major at Central Christian College of the Bible. I have a huge passion for helping people and plan on becoming a counselor to victims of human trafficking. 
I am excited to announce that I have been approved to go on a Christmas missions trip to Bangalore, India with the organization Rahab's Rope! Rahab's Rope is an organization that works with victims of human trafficking in order to restore them. On the trip, I will be working with victims of human trafficking in an aftercare house. I will be able to show love to them through relationship as well as participating in different activities with them. I have been humbled by the cause of human trafficking and am honored that I have been chosen to work in order to reach these people who have been victims of human trafficking.
I would love it if you would join me in supporting this trip as well as partnering with me to fight human trafficking As I prepare for the trip, I want to humbly ask you to consider supporting me through the donation of materials. These materials would be used to make various home décor in order to sell, and then the profit of those sales would go towards my trip to India. 
I am in need of the following materials:
Mini clothespins
White, black, and natural brown cardstock
Twine or Jute (natural)
Matte Mod Podge 
Gold and silver glitter
Pint size mason jars 
Christmas scrapbook paper 
Buttons 
Red, green, orange, brown, yellow, and white acrylic paint
Wood glue
[bookmark: _GoBack]A donation of all or any of these materials, or a gift card, would be greatly appreciated. All of the profit made using these materials will go directly to fund the trip and go to end human trafficking in India. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at rhbn491@cccb.edu
Thank you for partnering with me and supporting me as I prepare to help victims of human trafficking! I look forward to how I will be able to help others before, during, and after this trip!
Thank you, 

Rebekah Baughman
